From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 30, 2017 4:54:03 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:29 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Shirley Dewar

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern:

Kathleen Wynn and Ontario Hydro are obviously not living in the real world. The Canadian consumer
can only live according to their means as should our present government. We are indeed tired of false
promises, broken promises and and the futile attempts to "fool" the Canadian public.

Those who have been elected to represent the people of Ontario, particularly with the decisions made
with respect to our hydro rates, should start to represent the people of Ontario as you promised prior to
the last election.

Please, enough is enough.

-- Attachment --
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